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As the mass media reported today:  “Legislator (Congressman)  Chiu Yi 

pointed out: …After Huang Jui-ching＇s bank account in Switzerland was frozen in 

January 2008, Former-President Chen Shui-bian once invited Minister of 

Justice Shih Mao-lin, Former Investigation Bureau Head Yeh Sheng-mao and 

Prosecutor-General of SPO Chen Tsung-ming to the Presidential Residence to 

study the subject issue…”. That report is inconsistent with the facts.  The 

Supreme Prosecutors Office would now solemnly and seriously clarify that 

report. 

Prosecutor-General of SPO Chen of The Supreme Prosecutors Office would 

never team up with the three aforementioned people to study the case of 

Huang Jui-ching’s account at Former-President’s resident.  The Supreme 

Prosecutors Office hereby declares to clarify the report to prevent any 

misleading outcome. 
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